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Friday 30th September 2022 

A HUGE well done to our brilliant V.I.P’s, Stars of the Week and 

Super Scientists! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
School News! 

 

 Head Boy and Head Girl – A massive well done to John and Lilly in Year 6 who have been 

voted as this year’s Head Boy and Head Girl. I’m sure you will both do our school proud! 

CONGRATULATIONS!!! 

 Reading at home – Thank you, thank you, thank you!  We are seeing more and more 

children reading at home, not just their school reading book, but books that they 

choose themselves.  This is already having a huge impact on learning, so please 

continue to be amazing and support your child with their reading at home.  

 Late Arrivals in Key Stage One – There has been some concern over what happens 

when your child is late for school and knowing where to drop them off. BEFORE 9.15, 

you may press the buzzer on the Key Stage One gate and your child will be allowed 

in.  ANY TIME AFTER 9.15, you must go directly to the Main Office where your child will 

be registered and then taken to the infants by a member of staff.  Please be aware 

that attendance is very closely monitored and if your child is regularly late, you will 

be contacted by our Attendance Officer. All learning time is vital and late arrival 

may lead to them falling behind. We appreciate your support with this. 

 Speaking to staff – We pride ourselves on working extremely hard for your children 

and for the majority of time we are so pleased to hear positive things from parents. 

However, there have been increasing cases where parents have been rather rude to 

staff and actually sworn at them.  I would like to say that this is not something we 

accept and any form of verbal abuse could result in a ban from the premises. 

Class V.I.P. Star of the Week Super Scientist Miss G’s 

Staff V.I.P 

Nursery    This week my staff 

V.I.P is  

Miss Mackintosh. 

Miss Mackintosh 

works so hard for 

our school and 

does so many 

different jobs. She 

amazes us with 

her cheeriness 

and dedication. 

Thank you  

Reception    

Year 1 Edith Ashton Mia 

Year 2 Leo H Aaliyah Sebastian 

Year 3 Oskar Poppy Julia S 

Year 4 Hayden Natan Eddie 

Year 5 Poppy Ronan Billie-Mai 

Year 6 Lilly Joshua B Mazy 
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‘St. Joseph’s… 

 …where minds blossom 

and love grows!’ 
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